[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Tyler McCormack [mailto:tylermccormack@charter.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 7:44 PM
To: pat.puyleart@gmail.com
Subject: Thanh You


Pat............my sincere thanks to you and the Honor Flight Board of
Directors for coordinating and carrying out such an outstanding event, the
Never Forgotten Honor Flight.  It was indeed a pleasure to be part of
yesterday's Honor Flight and something I will never forget.  You and your
co-workers are to be commended for all the hard work and dedication that
goes into making this event so successful.

I was absolutely blown away by the welcome home reception at Central
Wisconsin Airport.  Who would have thought that so many well wishers would
be there?  That certainly speaks volumes for the citizens of our central
Wisconsin area.

Thank you again for allowing me to be an Honor Flight Guardian.

Sincerely,

Tyler McCormack
